
ST LEONARD’S CHURCH GLAPTHORN 

 

Safeguarding is our responsibility 
 

At St Leonard’s Church, safeguarding is a priority. We are committed to 
following government and Church of England guidelines on safeguarding 

children and vulnerable adults. We adhere to good working practice, including 
safer recruitment of volunteer and paid workers. 

 
We work to a formal safeguarding policy which can be downloaded from the 

church website or requested from the Parish Office. 
 

If you have any concerns regarding the safety or welfare of a child or vulnerable 
adult, you can speak to: 

  

 
 

 

Louise Foote 
Parish Safeguarding Officer 

01832 275675 
safeguarding@oundlestpeters.org.uk 

Rev. Annabel Copeland 
Associate Vicar 
01832 275675 

associatevicar@oundlestpeters.org.uk 

 

Louise Foote and Annabel Copeland have been appointed by the PCC of St 
Leonard’s to respond to any safeguarding concerns. 

 

Additionally, you can contact Carole Fitzsimons, Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser 
on 01733 887040 or safeguarding@peterborough-diocese.org.uk 

 

 


